
MASSACHUSETTS FEDERATION  
OF  BUILDING OFFICIALS, Inc. 

 

P.O. Box 268  
West Wareham MA 02576 

MFBO.ORG  
 

 Officers  
President – Patty Sheehan Vice President – Kathy Nugent  
Treasurer – Dave Lindberg Secretary – Richard Leibowitz 

Minutes 
March 29, 2022            Location: Virtual  Call to Order 12:00 

 
Motion to accept February minutes, Motion passed 

 
Discussion: Legislative initiatives  
 
Update: Opportunities for Building official to sit on BBRS advisory boards 
 
Discussion: Contribution’s from Associations deposited in Operating Account 
 
Discussion: Association Membership dues, formula for donations, % of association dues… 
 
Discussion: Associations Participation or lack thereof on the MFBO Board of Directors  
 
Opening on the MFBO Board of Directors for Secretary… 
 
Motion to adjourn 1:10 
 
Next Meeting, in person, April 26, 12:30 noon, Charlton  
 
 


